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An agreement between the Ministry of Economic Development and Real Estates Companies
was signed in order to accelerate the privatization process of the state properties. The Deputy
Minister Grigol Gobejishvili was the one to sign the agreement from the Ministry’s side. The
agreement was signed with seven broking companies, particularly: ind. entrepreneur “Rusudan
Meifariani” (realtor,) ind. entrepreneur “Mariam Khutsishvili,” LTD “Privateservice,” LTD “Real
Estate Service,” non-profit legal entity “Association of Real Estates of Georgia,” LTD “Buruka”
and LTD “Erdo.” According to the announcement of the head of State Propery management and
Privatization Department Giorgi Bakradze, the agreement is very important because it implies
the participation of broking companies in the privatization process. All this will make these
processes more efficient. “In case if the private companies find potential clients or investors for
the privatization items, individual agreements will be made between the Ministry and the
representatives of these companies,” — Bakradze said.




